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Greetings, Troop 242 Family

As the holiday season surrounds us with joy and gratitude, I want to take a moment to
wish you all a wonderful and blessed holiday. May this time bring peace, love, and
cherished memories with your families.

I am incredibly honored to have been selected as Scout Master of Troop 242, and I
extend my heartfelt thanks for your trust and support. This opportunity is a blessing,
and I am excited to serve alongside you as we mentor and develop our young men
into exemplary Scouts with their eyes firmly set on achieving Eagle.

As we prepare to enter the new year, I ask for your prayers and continued
encouragement. Together, let’s approach 2025 with renewed enthusiasm and
commitment to making a difference in the lives of our boys and strengthening the
legacy of Troop 242.

Thank you for being part of this amazing village. I look forward to seeing everyone
next year—ready to tackle new challenges and celebrate new successes.

Go 242!

In gratitude and service,

Scoutmaster Minute

SCOUTMASTER 

A Season of Service and Gratitude

Thank you to everyone for your
hard work and dedication during
the Conservation Project and the
Adopt-a-Family Event this holiday
season. Your efforts to care for
our environment and support
families in need embody the true
spirit of Scouting and the
holidays.

Together, we are making a
difference in our communities.
Wishing you all a joyful and
blessed holiday season!

S E D R I C  D .  M Y E R S

Scoutmaster’s Monthly Minute: Leadership Lessons, Milestones, and Troop
Highlights - Inspiring growth and celebrating our scouts’ achievements with
every message.


